
National March 4 Trump rally,
this Saturday
PRO-TRUMP SPIRIT OF AMERICA RALLY

Stop the Fight, Let’s Unite

On Saturday, March 4th, Spirit of America rallies will take
place all over the country. The events are being heralded as
Pro-Trump rallies, intended to unite and counter the
divisional protest marches being held in opposition to our
President.

Main Street Patriots has a list of events, by State, with
times and locations available HERE. There is also a Facebook
Page HERE – March for Trump is HERE. 

Vincent Harvey, an Air Force veteran felt it was time to do
something positive for President Trump. Haney said, “The idea
for the event came out of the blue. I was inspired to do
something supportive to offset the wave of negativity and
lies.” Haney was inspired after seeing multiple protests,
including the debased Women’s March, and the violence and
destruction by Soros paid protestors.

What first started out as a single march in Washington D.C.
has grown into a nationwide movement. The grassroots formed
March4Trump is receiving increased sponsorship for its
nationwide event. The goal of these marches and rallies is to
peacefully unite all people. March4Trump is seeking only
individuals who wish to spread love rather than hate, unite
rather than divide, and support rather than resistance.

Joy Villa DC Keynote Speaker
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March4Trump is pleased to
announce, Singer Joy Villa , has accepted our invitation to be
a keynote speaker at the March 4th event in Washington DC.
She, along with the March4Trump Organization, are seeking to
unite the Nation together in support of our newly elected
President.

Joy Villa gained national attention by attending the Grammy’s
in a Make America Great Again gown designed by, Andre Soriano.
Ms. Villa was one of a select few among the Hollywood elite to
publicly show support for President Donald J. Trump. “I
support our country and our president, I’m proud to be an
American woman supporting March4Trump,” said Villa in a
statement.

This bold statement brought other celebrity’s out who were
silent about their support. Her support of Trump increased her
record sales, and boosted Ms. Villa’s self-released five song
E.P. “I Make the Static” to number one on both iTunes and
Amazon’s Best Sellers Lists, and gave her hit number 12 on the
Billboard charts.

Other well-known celebrities will attend marches across the
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country. This is a peaceful assembly. The promoters are asking
that marchers do not impede traffic, litter, vandalize, or do
anything else unbefitting to Americans supporting our
President. Any violators will be asked to leave and turned
over to authorities when appropriate. If your intentions are
other than peaceful this event is not for you. 


